
 

 

Parents, do you wonder about how much screen time your 

children should have? Do you worry about what effects screen time 

may be having on your children? Are you looking for parenting 

advice regarding social media and how to work with your children on 

setting boundaries around screen time and their devices? If you 

answered “yes” to any of the question above please save the date 

and join us for an information evening for parents at our upcoming 

screening of:    

“Screenagers: Growing Up in the Digital Age” 

Where:  Edmonds Community School 

When:  Thursday, June 13th, 2019 

Time:  6:30pm-8:30pm 

*Child Minding will be available 

*The film will be translated into the following languages:     
Spanish, Mandarin, Korean, Arabic, Japanese, Farsi, and Tigrinya 

 
Please feel free to go to the website for more information about 

this film at www.screenagersmovie.com.  Watch for more information 
to be come out closer to the event and we look forward to seeing you! 


